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Newsletter 23           Week beginning 11th March 2019 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

IN THE NEWS 
Red Nose Day 
Today was a very exciting day in school. We celebrated Red Nose Day by having a red and white day with 
crazy hair! There were some imaginative hairstyles and the school looked lovely in a sea of red and 
white. I would like to thank you for your support in raising money for this important cause. Including the 
sale of noses, we managed to raise £205.00 for Comic Relief! 
 
Parent Consultations 
We are holding our Spring Term parent consultations on Monday 25th March (Y4 and Y6 only), Tuesday 
26th March (all classes late evening) and Wednesday 27th March (EYFS, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y5 only). Please 
return your slip to secure your time with your child’s classteacher as this is an important opportunity to 
find out your child’s progress.  

CELEBRATE 
 
 

Montgomerie Mentions: Calum, Molly, Amelia, Esmay, Scarlett, Victor, 
Landon, Zac, Georgie, Brayden, Ava, Lois, Angel, Billy, Aiden, Amy 

VIP Lunchers: Paul and Oliver 

3PR Winners: Year 6 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

EYFS 97.67% Above national 

Class 1 91.25% Below national 

Class 2 97.50% Above national 

Class 3 98.00% Above national 

Class 4 98.00% Above national 

Class 5 96.67% Above national 

Class 6 99.00% Above national 
Whole 
School 95.67% Below national 

Weekly 
Average 97.08% Above national  

 

Class 
6 

MORE NEWS 
Little Lambs 
On Monday, EYFS had a visit from some special visitors… some lambs! The children had a lovely time 
petting them, learning about how to care for them and feeding them. The children said “they were cute”, 
“we fed them milk from bottles”, “they let us stroke them”. 
 
PTA Quiz Night 
Sadly, our PTA Quiz Night had to be postponed due to lack of support. It is such a shame, as our PTA work 
hard on events like these in order to raise money for our fabulous pupils. Please keep your eyes peeled 
for the new date and come and support our school. 

I wish you all a very enjoyable weekend. Let’s hope the wind dies down a bit! 
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